
From: Trombley, Shana [Shana.Trombley@vermont.gov] 

Sent: Thursday, February 11, 2016 9:17 AM 

To: Johnson, Justin 

CC: Pepper, James; Springer, Darren; Pallito, Andy 

Subject: RE: S. Ed Testimony 

 

 
I will expand the email to include them.  Thx 
 

From: Johnson, Justin  
Sent: Thursday, February 11, 2016 8:50 AM 
To: Trombley, Shana <Shana.Trombley@vermont.gov> 
Cc: Pepper, James <James.Pepper@vermont.gov>; Springer, Darren <Darren.Springer@vermont.gov>; 
Pallito, Andy <Andy.Pallito@vermont.gov> 
Subject: Re: S. Ed Testimony 
 
Should we involve the Agency of Ed in this conversation too? 
 
Justin Johnson 
Secretary of Administration 
State of Vermont 
 
Ph. 802 828 3322 
Email. Justin.Johnson@vermont.gov 
 
 
On Feb 11, 2016, at 8:28 AM, Trombley, Shana <Shana.Trombley@vermont.gov> wrote: 

I'm adding Emily to this email to see if she has the answers to these funding questions. 
 
Sent from my iPhone  
Shana Trombley 
Office of the Governor 
802-371-7499 
 
 
 
On Feb 10, 2016, at 3:37 PM, Pepper, James <James.Pepper@vermont.gov> wrote: 

Darren –  
  
S. Ed was a little rough. The general sentiment was no new programs 
(CSAs, Step Up) when we haven’t adequately funded existing programs 
(dual enrollment, Early College, Vt Strong Scholars). I mentioned that 
CSAs and Step Up encourage kids to continue on to college, while Vt 
Strong Scholars is about completion i.e., two different problems. I didn’t 
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have information on the funding or lack thereof for Dual Enrollment or 
Early College, but it would be good to have some facts on that.  
  
Justin – do you know where I can get that information?  
  
__________________ 
James Pepper 
Office of the Governor 
Director of Intergovernmental Affairs and Policy Advisor 
O:   (802) 828-6403 
C:    (802) 279-1086 
  


